Raintree HOA Sidewalk Project
Residents of Raintree HOA,
Dominion Paving & Sealing Inc. has been hired to perform work within your community.  We will be performing some concrete sidewalk repairs in the lower of Wheatwheel Lane(picture below).  This project will improve safety, drainage, and aesthetics in your community.  Once completed, this project will not need to be done again for some time.  We ask for your patience and understanding while we work in your neighborhood.

Your property is scheduled for the date listed below
________________________________________________________________________
Mon. Nov. 6th - Concrete Repairs     Cars only need to be moved from a few spaces near the  

                                                              repair areas.  Signs will be placed in areas where parking 

                                                              will be impacted.
Things to Remember
Parking – All vehicles must be out of the affected parking areas by 7:00 AM on days when work is scheduled.  Any vehicles not moved by 7:00 AM will be towed.   

Vehicular Traffic –  Traffic will be allowed on the parking lots and roadways during the project.  However, please drive slowly, be alert, and expect short delays as we position and maneuver equipment.  Please also abide by all barricades and signs; they are for your safety!

Pedestrians/Pets – Please stay off of the new concrete sidewalk areas for at least 24 hours.  Walking through wet concrete will permanently damage the new sidewalk as well as ruin your shoes, clothes, etc. and is not the responsibility of the Community Association, Dominion Paving, or the Property Management.
Weather – All dates are weather dependant.  In the event of rain, we will be forced to cancel the project for that day.  You will be notified as to when your parking lot has been rescheduled.

We thank you again for your patience and understanding as we complete this important project in your community.
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